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Torino, 9 Gennaio 2025

Subject: Letter of interest in the IMREG project activities

With this letter, we would like to express our eager interest in the project activities led by Alcé
Communication, under the direction of Michael Miguéres, concerning the initiative Information
Measures for the EU Cohesion Policy (IMREG) and the Support for Information Measures Relating
to the EU Cohesion Policy for 2024.

We deeply admire the focus of this project on fostering collaboration between Italy and France, a
partnership that highlights the shared values and mutual interests of our countries within the European
Union. Additionally, we are particularly impressed by the project’s emphasis on addressing the needs
and challenges of transborder local communities, promoting cohesion and sustainable development
in these unique and vital areas.

Should the application for this initiative be successful, we will contribute to the implementation and
management of its activities, supporting the vision and objectives of IMREG in strengthening
European cohesion.

Sincerely,

Stefano Tallia

Ordine dei Giornalisti del Piemonte
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